
Lakeville Open Space Committee     September 4, 2008   7:30 pm 
 
Members present:  Lind Grubb, Brian Reynolds, Mike Schroeder, Joan Morton 
 
Members absent: Don Foster, Jaime Velazquez 
 
Discussed concern for attendance of membership.   
 
Brian has an email established at the library:  brlhc@aol.com
 
Meeting scheduled next Thursday at 7 pm to review all sections. 
 
We reviewed final list of questions for “Quests” and plan to get it to school next week.  
Mike will contact Middle School teacher who participated in TEAMS Green Fair last 
year. 
 
We discussed Trust for Public Lands publication about the cost of towns of open space 
versus developed land and October 30 meeting at Bristol Aggie in Dighton on “Economic 
Benefits of Land Preservation”. 
 
We reviewed plan for 1 Main Street.  We have no concerns about the project but noted 
that the percent of impervious land is not indicated on the plan.  Mike will compose letter 
to that effect. 
 
Mike move to adjourn 9:40 pm. Brian seconded.  
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